
 
October 7, 2011 

City Attorney 
City of New Orleans 
By e-mail to Ryan Berni: "Ryan F. Berni" rfberni@nola.gov, 
Laura Shapiro: lbshapiro@nola.gov 

 
 

City Attorney 
 
Pursuant to the Louisiana Public Records Act, La.R.S. 44:1, we are requesting access to, and 
reserve the right to make copies or scan, the following public records: 
 

All of the city’s current contracts or agreements with Orleans Parish Sheriff Marlin 
Gusman’s office, including but not limited to those to provide security at City Hall 
and at Criminal District Court.  
 
Invoices from Gusman’s office to the city for providing services related to those 
contracts or agreements, over the last 12 months.  
 

If these records exist in electronic form, we request that they be provided in electronic form. Please 
don’t hesitate to call if I can clarify this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Matt Davis, Staff Writer 
The Lens Cell: 504 452 5596 


